Margaret Stangier
50- Sierra Morena Green S.W.
CALGARY, AB, T3H 3E5

June 5, 2007

Mr. Lyle Oberg

Alberta Minister of Finance

#408 - Le%islature Building Bldg.
10800- 97 Ave.

EDMONTON, AB T5K 2B6

Dear Mr. Oberg:- Re: Proposed Registration Reform Project RRP Legislation

This letter will confirm my concern regarding the proposed Registration on Reform Project
(RRP) legislation.

| believe that the implementation of such legislation will be detrimental to my investment
portfolio. | am an investor who appreciates the options provided outside of the traditional
(and TOO highly regulated) investment industry and see this legislation as being
INVASIVE and ultimately reducing my investment options and outcome. The costs
associated with this legislation will be passed on to consumers as surely as bank fees are
passed on to us.

My knowledge of investments has steadily grown and while | am aware that investing in
virtually anything has inherent risks, | believe there are more than sufficient disclosure
and warnings currently provided to consumers.

Thankfully living in Alberta provides investment options broader than those offered in
other jurisdictions such as Ontario. It is my hope, and | know that | speak for many, that
current investment options will continue, as is, which fully meet my needs.

Please, as a probable investment consumer yourself, continue to work against the
implementation of the proposed RRP legislation for the benefit of all Albertans.

Yours truly,

Margaret Stangier A F 2 0«/1’4&:4,/ 94/0’7/6&(

cc: Mr. Wm. S. Rice, Q.C.

Chair & C.E.O, Alberta Securities Commission

Mr. Ted Morton, Foothills, Rockyview

Mr. Dave Wild, Saskatchewan Financial Services Commission

Ms. Barbara Shourounis, Saskatchewan Financial Services Commission
Mr. Frank Quennell, Minister of Legislative Office

Mr. Gregory Selinger, Minister of Finance Legislative Office

Mr. Donald G. Murray, Chair Manitoba Securities Commission

Ms. Janis Tarchuk, MLA, Legislative Office



